
C.A.

April 19, 2022

Dear Donors Choose,

First off, I would like to thank you for providing me and my fellow drawing journals to draw. It has been

a blessing to receive drawing journals where we can develop our skills, expand our knowledge, and build

a new habit of drawing every day. Your commitment to providing students with sketchbooks is so

appreciated by everyone in our class. Every single one of us in class is grateful for having the opportunity

to experience what is like to draw every day with proper materials. Thank you for supporting our class.

Although I had a passion for drawing before taking an art class in high school, receiving a personal

drawing journal inspired me to keep improving my style and incorporate more techniques from different

inspirations. I developed a positive habit of drawing every day and learned that a positive habit can

always be created if you stay consistent and remind yourself why you are doing it. Every day, I drew up to

the last page of my journal to see how I progressed each day. My drawing journal was a great way to see

what I’m capable of, making drawings that were mostly fictional characters and landscapes. Once again,

thank you for supporting our arts program at Northridge Academy High School.

Sincerely,

C.A.


